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Steve Killen

From: Steve Killen
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 11:09 AM
To: Beau Mayo
Subject: RE: City Council meeting 

Thanks, Beau.  I will update you on Wed. 
 
 
 

Steve Killen 
 
Director 
Development Services 

 

 
      

P: (254) 918-1222 | C: (214) 677-8352 
E: skillen@stephenvilletx.gov 
    
 
 
 
Subscribe to Meeting Notifications Here 

This e-mail contains the thoughts and opinions of Steve Killen and does not 
represent official City of Stephenville policy.  
Note to elected officials:  Please respond only to the sender of this message.  Reply 
to all may result in a violation of the Texas Open Meetings Act. 

 
 

From: Beau Mayo <beaumayo@live.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 9:24 AM 
To: Steve Killen <SKillen@stephenvilletx.gov> 
Subject: City Council meeting  
 
Hello Steve, 
I will not be in town for the city council meeting on the 11th. Can you please let the council know that if the zoning 
request is approved, I plan to improve the property at 125 Reta with a 1-4 family project similar to the one I am 
currently working on at 314 North Floral Street. Attached is a photo of Floral Street.  
Thank you  
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Beau Mayo  
 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone 


